
Archived: Friday, August 14, 2020 8:00:01 AM
From: Monica Field
Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2020 1:41:48 PM
To: Grassy Mountain (IAAC/AEIC)
Subject: Comments on the outline of electronic procedures
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___________________________________
Question #1: Presentation of evidence and cross examination should be conducted by party.
Question #2: I have participated in many Zoom meetings. They need to be pre-tested, which will happen, to 
make sure there won’t be time-wasting technical issues. There needs to be a plan in place to help participants 
who can’t hear or see the video to work through their issues without delaying the process. Finally, it is 
extremely important that people mute their microphones and cut their videos when they are not speaking. It 
seems no matter how much you stress this you can’t get people to comply, so it remains a concern.

Thank you,

Monica Field

Sent from my iPad
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